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COVID-19 Update – District Court 16 August 2021
Due to the State wide lockdown, there will be no new jury trials or personal appearances in any sittings of the District Court in New South Wales from 5:00pm Sunday 15 August 2021, for a period of 7 days. Current jury trials may continue.

Practitioners should contact the relevant registry for AVL appearance details and listing confirmation.

